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FATCA update: Anguilla and Uzbekistan have been added to the list 

(July 8, 2014) 

The U.S. Department of The Treasury has added two more countries to the list of countries 

with which the United States have reached an agreement in substance regarding an IGA to be 

concluded to improve international tax compliance and to implement FATCA. The countries 

are Anguilla and Uzbekistan. With both countries an agreement in substance has been 

reached regarding a so-called Model 1 IGA. 

For more information on FATCA, see our section FATCA. 

 

 


